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President’s Report
It has been a busy three months since our last meeting.
| have been working with the following individuals:
Dr. Shon Smith - conference chair - to develop this conference.

Dr. Connie Matthews - past president and chair of Nominations and Elections - To consult on
such questions as may come before the president

Dr. David Arena - chair of government relations and liaison to PACP - Learning about PCA’s
relationship with PACP, the issues counselors face regarding the upcoming regulations for
continuing education, insurance challenges, questions from membership on licensure, PACP
and other issues that membership presents.

Dr. Maura Krushinski - Ethics and by laws chair - Updating the bylaws for a potential vote at
this meeting

Dr. Paul West - President Elect — to revamp the web site and such issues that come before
the board.

Dr. Jim Matta - Treasurer — regarding keeping the budget balanced and paying bills

Morgan Plant - PACP lobbyist and Sue Morano - administrator for PACP and LMFTs on
PACP and the PAC fund.

Ami Hooper Knox - PCA secretary and Colleen Tracey - PCA administrative coordinator - to
answer questions from LPCs and other members through the voice mail and email.

Dr. Holty Moore - Membership Chair - for updates on membership and Anne Hall to create a
membership retainment committee.

Kathleen Holden - Professional Development Chair - securing contact hours for the
conference

Nadine Mastroleo - Newsletter Editor - on creating and mailing of newsletter
Kerriann Breig - Awards Chair - on awards for conference

Increase collaboration with PSCA, MCCA and NEPCA.

Blessings to you all. Joan Kaylor, MSEd, NCC, LPC:, PCA President
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